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January 21st, 1932.

Mrs. C. 5. Pennell,
170 South Clinton Street, 
BA-ST 0R&NGB, N.J.

Dear Madam

Let me acknowledge with many thanks 
the receipt of your kind note of the 17th regarding 
my address in Hew York last Saturday.

Before we can hope for an appreciable 
measure of disarmament wo must create an international 
peace mentality,and it is my opinion that we have 
far to go before that is acheived. 
not be discouraged.

However, we must

With all good wishes,

Yours faithfully.

Princijbpl.


